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Commissioner Strommen and Dan:
 
This is a notification to the Department of Natural Resources that our office has received an appeal
application appealing a decision made by the Board of Zoning Appeals regarding a project in Pigs Eye
Lake within the River Corridor Overlay District. Please contact me if you have any further questions

or concerns. The City Council Hearing is scheduled for October 5th, 2022.
 
Regards,
 
David Eide 
Zoning Inspector
Pronouns: he/him
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101
P: 651-266-9088
david.eide@stpaul.gov
www.StPaul.gov 
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September 20, 2022 
 


EARLY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM (ENS) PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – CITY COUNCIL APPEAL 
 


File #:   22 - 097024 


 


Purpose: An appeal of a decision by the Board of Zoning Appeals denying a request to 


issue a Stop Work Order on the Pigs Eye Lake Island Building Project, a project 


regulated and permitted by the Department of Natural Resources (DNR).  The 


zoning administrator determined that the city has no jurisdiction over this work 


as it is a DNR Public Water body and accordingly, no action was to be taken 


against the project. 


 


Property Address:   Pigs Eye Lake 


 


Appellant:  Friends of Pigs Eye Lake Park – Tom Dimond 


  2119 Skyway Drive 


  Saint Paul, MN 55119 


 


Date:   Wednesday, October 5, 2022 


Time:   3:30 p.m. 


Location:  15 Kellogg Boulevard West (City Council Chambers – Courthouse) 


 


City Council Meetings 


 


City Council meetings are open for in-person attendance and live public testimony has resumed in 


Council Chambers, and by telephone. All City Council public hearings are held at 3:30 p.m. 


 


Interested parties who wish to speak on a specific Council Agenda item live via telephone are required 


to pre-register with the City Clerk. You are asked to register by 12 noon on Tuesday to participate. The 


registration link is located on the City Council website at www.stpaul.gov/council or 


https://forms.office.com/g/TD3xN7WHy5. 


  


The public may also comment on public hearing items in writing or via voicemail. Any comments and 


materials submitted by 12:00 pm of the day before the meeting will be attached to the public record 


and available for review by the City Council. Comments may be submitted as follows: 


 


Written public comment on public hearing items can be submitted to Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us, 


CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us, or by voicemail at 651-266-6805. All information provided in the email 


or voicemail will be added to the public record. (For your information, e-mails will be attached as 


written, voicemails will be transcribed and attached in writing.) 


 



http://www.stpaul.gov/council

https://forms.office.com/g/TD3xN7WHy5

mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us








































































